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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey awarded six fellowships 
to Stockton College students as part of its Board of Trustees’ Distinguished Student Fellowships 
program.  This is an annual program to which student scholars apply and, if selected, are 
awarded up to $1,000 to further their studies.  This program is an important part of the College’s 
year-round emphasis on academic excellence and the fostering of effective partnerships 
between students, faculty and the community.  Members of the selection committee consisted of 
faculty and staff members as well as students. 
 
The fall 2008 winners were presented with their awards at the December 10, 2008 meeting of 
the Stockton College Board of Trustees.  Recipients are: 
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